
Cyberbullying 

Sexting 
Predators 

Join us on January 8, 2020, in the Hasbrouck Heights High 
School Media Center  at 7:45 p.m. for a special presentation. 

Internet Safety for Parents 
Sponsored by the Hasbrouck Heights Police Department and School District 

and presented by The Bergen County Prosecutor’s Office Cyber Crimes Task Force 
 

Discussion topics will include: 

THE DANGERS OF ONLINE SEXUAL PREDATORS        THE DARK WEB       
RESPONSIBLE SOCIAL NETWORKING        CYBERBULLYING          

AND MUCH MORE 
 

The program will begin immediately following the DARE graduation 
and is open to adults from Hasbrouck Heights and the surrounding 

community.  NO CHILDREN WILL BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND THE 

PRESENTATION.     


